
 

 

 

  

June 2018 Newsletter 
Yikes, the days are flying by, well at least for me they seem to be.  I seem to be having some of 

those back to back organization board meetings that I volunteer for and sadly I went to a 

meeting a week early.   Right day of the week but the wrong calendar date day.  I made the best 

of a crazy evening and stopped for ice cream. 

Excitement is building for the LuLaRoe fundraiser this coming weekend June 15 thru June 17, 

2018. As I mentioned in last month’s newsletter.  Here are more details for this fabulous 

fundraiser. Orders can be made on line beginning Thursday, June 14, 2018 ; the website for 

internet shopping is through Booteek360 and will be open Thursday through Monday of that 

weekend.       https://www.booteek360.com/boutique/5b0457edca28c-193891/ or you can stop 

in at Suzanne’s and Dan home boutique, as I will be doing,  an check out the items and even get 

to try them on :  Friday June 15th 6pm-8pm and Saturday June 16th 1pm-3pm at 1 Huntington 

Pkwy Ballston Lake, NY 12019.  For those of our members who are not internet savvy, Suzanne 

indicated I could let you know her email address and she will walk you through the process. 

As a reminder, for those of us who have greyhounds that fear loud noises, yes, it is okay to leave 

your greyhound home with the air conditioning on and you go to the fireworks.  I cringe when I 

go and see any canine at one of the events. 

Remember to check the website, there usually at least one event that you can bring your 

greyhound;  and GRoNY directors , we get to see our former fosters.   We send a big thank you 

out to our long-distance members who send us pictures,  knowing you and our former fosters 

are doing okay, is always a plus.   

Until next time . . . . . .     
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